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questions. What is knowledge for? What knowledge is important for children to
learn? How do we decide what knowledge matters in each school subject? And how far
should the knowledge we teach in school be related to academic disciplinary
knowledge? These and many other questions are taken up in What Should Schools
Teach? The blurring of distinctions between pedagogy and curriculum, and between
experience and knowledge, has served up a confusing message for teachers about the
part that each plays in the education of children. Schools teach through subjects,
but there is little consensus about what constitutes a subject and what they are
for. This book aims to dispel confusion through a robust rationale for what
schools should teach that offers key understanding to teachers of the relationship
between knowledge (what to teach) and their own pedagogy (how to teach), and how
both need to be informed by values of intellectual freedom and autonomy. This
second edition includes new chapters on Chemistry, Drama, Music and Religious
Education, and an updated chapter on Biology. A revised introduction reflects on
emerging discourse around decolonizing the curriculum, and on the relationship
between the knowledge that children encounter at school and in their homes.
Maths Higher Revision Guide for Edexcel Steve Doyle 2017-02-02 Revision is serious
business... and we're serious about revision. Inside this Revision Guide you'll
find everything you need to succeed in the new GCSE 9-1 Maths Higher examinations.
It is packed full of tips and tasks to make sure you really know and understand
the key revision points. Written by Maths experts and combined with cutting edge
technology to help you revise on-the-go, you can: * Use the free, personalised
digital revision planner and get stuck into the quick tests to check your
understanding * Download our free revision cards which you can save to your phone
to help you revise on the go * Implement 'active' revision techniques - giving you
lots of tips and tricks to help the knowledge sink in Snap it! Read it, snap it on
your phone, revise it...helpsyou retain key facts Nail it! Examiner tips to help
you get better grades Stretch it! Support for the really tough stuff that will get
you higher grades The perfect companion... GCSE 9-1 Maths Higher Practice Book *
100s of practice questions * Exam techniques explained * Matches 9-1 specification
Contemporary Debates in Education Ron Brooks 2014-09-25 Did the Thatcher years and
their aftermath constitute a revolution or a restoration in education. Do they
represent a departure from, or a reinforcement of tradition? Contemporary Debates
in Education is a thought-provoking volume which reviews the reforms of the
eighties and early nineties, then follow this with an examination of the longstanding issues in education over the last century in order to relate current
reforms and changes to their broader historical background, so that those with a
general or professional interest in education can better understand the process in
which they are involved.
The Edge of the Sky Roberto Trotta 2014-09-23 From the big bang to black holes,
from dark matter to dark energy, from the origins of the universe to its ultimate
destiny, The Edge of the Sky tells the story of the most important discoveries and
mysteries in modern cosmology—with a twist. The book's lexicon is limited to the
thousand most common words in the English language, excluding physics, energy,
galaxy, or even universe. Through the eyes of a fictional scientist (StudentPeople) hunting for dark matter with one of the biggest telescopes (Big-Seers) on
Earth (Home-World), cosmologist Roberto Trotta explores the most important ideas
about our universe (All-there-is) in language simple enough for anyone to
understand. A unique blend of literary experimentation and science popularization,
this delightful book is a perfect gift for any aspiring astronomer. The Edge of
the Sky tells the story of the universe on a human scale, and the result is out of
this world.
Computational Thinking Karl Beecher 2017-08-11 Computational thinking (CT) is a
timeless, transferable skill that enables you to think more clearly and logically,
as well as a way to solve specific problems. With this book you'll learn to apply
computational thinking in the context of software development to give you a head
start on the road to becoming an experienced and effective programmer.
Cambridge IGCSE Physics 3rd Edition plus CD Tom Duncan 2014-10-03 The bestselling
title, developed by International experts - now updated to offer comprehensive
coverage of the core and extended topics in the latest syllabus. - Covers the core
and supplement sections of the updated syllabus - Supported by the most
comprehensive range of additional material, including Teacher Resources,
Laboratory Books, Practice Books and Revision Guides - Written by renowned, expert
authors with vast experience of teaching and examining international
qualifications We are working with Cambridge International Examinations to gain
endorsement.
Higher Still Physics Geoff Cackett 1999-01-14 From August 1999 the Higher Still
Programme will be introduced into schools and colleges. This book brings the
classic favourite Higher Core Physics right up to date for the Higher grade of the
new qualifications framework. It features clear, concise explanations and two
brand new elements to enable better preparation for the exam: topic tests to
provide regular assessment, and numerous practice questions drawn from past
papers. The Higher Still Development Unit have given the book their official
approval, and the cover carries their logo
GCSE Maths Edexcel Higher Student Book (Collins GCSE Maths) Kevin Evans 2021-09-20
Exam Board: Edexcel Level & Subject: GCSE Maths First teaching: September 2015
First exams: June 2017 Endorsed by Edexcel
Seven Brief Lessons on Physics Carlo Rovelli 2016-03-01 The New York Times
bestseller from the author of The Order of Time and Reality Is Not What It Seems
and Helgoland “One of the year’s most entrancing books about science.”—The Wall
Street Journal “Clear, elegant...a whirlwind tour of some of the biggest ideas in
physics.”—The New York Times Book Review This playful, entertaining, and mindbending introduction to modern physics briskly explains Einstein's general
relativity, quantum mechanics, elementary particles, gravity, black holes, the
complex architecture of the universe, and the role humans play in this weird and
wonderful world. Carlo Rovelli, a renowned theoretical physicist, is a
delightfully poetic and philosophical scientific guide. He takes us to the
frontiers of our knowledge: to the most minute reaches of the fabric of space,
back to the origins of the cosmos, and into the workings of our minds. The book
celebrates the joy of discovery. “Here, on the edge of what we know, in contact
with the ocean of the unknown, shines the mystery and the beauty of the world,”
Rovelli writes. “And it’s breathtaking.”
Open Middle Math Robert Kaplinsky 2019 Imagine that you assign a math problem and
your students, instead of getting discouraged after not solving it on the first
attempt, start working harder--as if on a quest to figure out the answer. They
talk to each other and enthusiastically share their discoveries. What could
possibly make this fantastic scenario come true? The answer is: the Open Middle
math problems and strategies in this book. Open Middle Math by Robert Kaplinsky

GCSE Geography Edexcel B 2020-07-16 A student-friendly and engaging resource for
the 2016 Edexcel GCSE Geography B specification, this brand new course is written
to match the demands of the specification. As well as providing thorough and
rigorous coverage of the spec, this book is designed to engage students in their
learning and to motivate them to progress.
AQA Physics: A Level Jim Breithaupt 2016-05-05 Please note this title is suitable
for any student studying: Exam Board: AQA Level: A Level Subject: Physics First
teaching: September 2015 First exams: June 2017 Fully revised and updated for the
new linear qualification, this Student Book supports and extends students through
the new course whilst delivering the maths, practical and synoptic skills needed
to succeed in the new A Levels and beyond. The book uses clear straightforward
explanations to develop real subject knowledge and allow students to link ideas
together while developing essential exam skills. N.B.Covers all optional AQA
Physics topics with introduction and summary sections; full support for each
option is provided on AQA A Level Physics Kerboodle.
Concepts of Biology Samantha Fowler 2018-01-07 Concepts of Biology is designed for
the single-semester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which
for many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this course
represents an important opportunity for students to develop the necessary
knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they continue with
their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and vocabulary, the typical
non-science major student needs information presented in a way that is easy to
read and understand. Even more importantly, the content should be meaningful.
Students do much better when they understand why biology is relevant to their
everyday lives. For these reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an
evolutionary basis and includes exciting features that highlight careers in the
biological sciences and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also
strive to show the interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad
discipline. In order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we
maintain the overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this
course. A strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the
book, adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
concepts.
Cambridge IGCSETM Physics Student's Book (Collins Cambridge IGCSETM) Gurinder
Chadha 2022-02-03 Collins Cambridge IGCSETM Physics provides complete coverage of
the revised Cambridge IGCSE Physics syllabus (0625/0972) for examination from 2023
and is packed full of questions, in depth content, practical investigative skills
features and more.
IGCSE Physics Tom Duncan 2009-04-01 This highly respected and valued textbook has
been the book of choice for Cambridge IGCSE students since its publication. This
new edition, complete with CD-ROM, continues to provide comprehensive, up-to-date
coverage of the core and extended curriculum specified in the IGCSE Physics
syllabus, The book is supported by a CD-ROM containing extensive revision and exam
practice questions, background information and reference material.
IGCSE Mathematics Ric Pimentel 2006-02 New edition of our best-selling IGCSE
Mathematics textbook
Electronics Owen Bishop 2010 This volume presents the basics of electricity and
component types, and introduces students to practical work involving basic
electronics. This text is intended for a wide range of introductory courses in
electronics, technology, physics and engineering. The coverage includes GCSE
Electronics, GCSE Design & Technology, Engineering GCSE and City & Guilds
competence-based courses such as Level 2 NVQs. The author's approach is studentcentred with self-test features to check understanding, including numerous
activities suitable for practicals, homework and other assignments.
A Student's Guide to the Mathematics of Astronomy Daniel Fleisch 2013-08-29 Plainlanguage explanations and a rich set of supporting material help students
understand the mathematical concepts and techniques of astronomy.
Stars And Waves Roberto Maiolino 2021-09-23 Laura is a student in Astronomy at the
University of Cambridge. Her work on exoplanets - planets orbiting other stars is largely unnoticed by the scientific community. However, it attracts the
interest of a secluded elderly Russian astronomer, Professor Kasparov, on the
basis of his own research thirty years ago. He tries to contact Laura and her
supervisor, Julia, but dies in mysterious circumstances. In the attempt to find
out more about Kasparov's old data, Laura and Julia travel across the globe.
During their journey, science becomes entangled with poetry, while astronomy gets
embroiled with mystery. They face a dark pattern of strange accidents and deaths.
Their quest for clues gradually becomes a frantic pursuit through some of the most
fascinating and deadly environments. Will Laura and Julia uncover the truth? The
whole truth? And... will they survive to tell the world?
A Good School for Every Child Cyril Taylor 2009-02-10 Sir Cyril Taylor has been at
the heart of English education for over two decades, serving as an adviser to ten
successive UK Education Secretaries and Four Prime Ministers, both Conservative
and Labour, including Margaret Thatcher and Tony Blair. His passion for education
has led directly to real school improvement, from the creation of City Technology
Colleges to specialist schools and academies, which together now constitute over
nine in ten secondary schools in England. The Specialist Schools and Academies
Trust, the body he founded, is now a leading force in school improvement
worldwide. A Good School for Every Child draws on that wealth of experience. While
offering an insider's look at some of the key challenges in education, it is also
an invaluable guide for parents and teachers interested in how our schools work
today. There is a particular focus on how to raise standards in low attaining
schools, improving levels of literacy and numeracy and teaching our children the
skills they need for the 21st Century. This book is also a clarion call to our
political leaders about the challenges that still remain: the education of
children in care, the failure to stretch able youngsters and the problems
recruiting enough good science teachers. Education is more open today than ever
before, with league tables and inspection reports. Yet for many outsiders, it can
seem a world clouded by its own language and rituals. Cyril Taylor opens the door
to that world, through stories of inspirational headteachers and successful
schools. By doing so he offers a vision that is both instructive and
inspirational, one that shows how schools working with parents and the wider
community can raise the standards of achievement for all their pupils.
What Should Schools Teach? Alka Sehgal Cuthbert 2021-01-07 The design of school
curriculums involves deep thought about the nature of knowledge and its value to
learners and society. It is a serious responsibility that raises a number of
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gives middle and high school teachers the problems and planning guidance that will
encourage students to see mathematics in an entirely different light. These
challenging and rewarding Open Middle math problems will help you see your
students build genuine conceptual understanding, perseverance, and creativity.
Inside, you'll learn how to: Implement Open Middle math problems that are
simultaneously accessible for both students who are struggling and those looking
for more challenge. Select and create Open Middle math problems that will help you
detect students' misconceptions and strengthen their conceptual understanding.
Prepare for and facilitate powerful classroom conversations using Open Middle math
problems. Access resources that will help you continue learning beyond this book.
With these practical and intuitive strategies, extensive resources, and Robert's
own stories about his journey learning to use Open Middle math problems
successfully, you will be able to support, challenge, and motivate all your
students.
Edexcel GCSE (9-1) Physics Student Book Mark Levesley 2016-06-01 Series Editor:
Mark Levesley Pearson's resources are designed to be simple, inclusive and
inspiring and to support students in studying for Edexcel GCSE (9-1) Physics.
Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook with CD-ROM David Sang 2010-02-11 The Cambridge
IGCSE Physics Coursebook has been written and developed to provide full support
for the University of Cambridge International Examinations (CIE) IGCSE Physics
syllabus (0625). The book is in full colour and includes a free CD-ROM. Topics are
introduced in terms of their relevance to life in the 21st century. The CD-ROM
offers a full range of supporting activities for independent learning, with
exemplar examination questions and worked answers with commentary. Activity sheets
and accompanying notes are also included on the CD-ROM.Written and developed to
provide full support for the Cambridge IGCSE Physics syllabus offered by CIE.
My Revision Notes: WJEC GCSE Science Double Award Adrian Schmit 2018-01-15 Exam
Board: WJEC Level: GCSE Subject: Science First Teaching: September 2016 First
Exam: Summer 2018 Target success in Science with this proven formula for
effective, structured revision; key content coverage is combined with exam-style
tasks and practical tips to create a revision guide that students can rely on to
review, strengthen and test their knowledge. With My Revision Notes, every student
can: - Plan and manage a successful revision programme using the topic-by-topic
planner - Consolidate subject knowledge by working through clear and focused
content coverage - Test understanding and identify areas for improvement with
regular 'Now Test Yourself' tasks and answers - Improve exam technique through
practice questions, expert tips and examples of typical mistakes to avoid - Get
exam ready with extra quick quizzes and answers to the practice questions
available online Please note that some of the quizzes from the WJEC GCSE My
Revision Notes series are also used in the WJEC GCSE Teaching and Learning
resources.
The Theoretical Minimum Leonard Susskind 2014-04-22 A master teacher presents the
ultimate introduction to classical mechanics for people who are serious about
learning physics "Beautifully clear explanations of famously 'difficult' things,"
-- Wall Street Journal If you ever regretted not taking physics in college -- or
simply want to know how to think like a physicist -- this is the book for you. In
this bestselling introduction to classical mechanics, physicist Leonard Susskind
and hacker-scientist George Hrabovsky offer a first course in physics and
associated math for the ardent amateur. Challenging, lucid, and concise, The
Theoretical Minimum provides a tool kit for amateur scientists to learn physics at
their own pace.
The Times Index 2007 Indexes the Times and its supplements.
WJEC GCSE Physics Workbook (Welsh Language Edition) Jeremy Pollard 2019-09-27
Nature's Third Cycle Arnab Rai Choudhuri 2015 The cycle of day and night and the
cycle of seasons are two familiar natural cycles around which many human
activities are organized. But is there a third natural cycle of importance for us
humans? On 13 March 1989, six million people in Canada went without electricity
for many hours: a large explosion on the sun was discovered as the cause of this
blackout. Such explosions occur above sunspots, dark features on the surface of
the Sun that have been observed through telescopes since the time of Galileo. The
number of sunspots has been found to wax and wane over a period of 11 years.
Although this cycle was discovered less than two centuries ago, it is becoming
increasingly important for us as human society becomes more dependent on
technology. For nearly a century after its discovery, the cause of the sunspot
cycle remained completely shrouded in mystery. The 1908 discovery of strong
magnetic fields in sunspots made it clear that the 11-year cycle is the magnetic
cycle of the sun. It is only during the last few decades that major developments
in plasma physics have at last given us the clue to the origins of the cycle and
how the large explosions affecting the earth arise. Nature's Third Cycle discusses
the fascinating science behind the sunspot cycle, and gives an insider's
perspective of this cutting-edge scientific research from one of the leaders of
the field.
GCSE (9-1) Astronomy Nigel Marshall 2017
Sciencia Matt Tweed 2011-11-01 Collects six short illustrated volumes covering
topics in mathematics, physics, chemistry, biology, evolution, and astronomy.
Physics of Light and Optics (Black & White) Michael Ware 2015
Statistics for Business Robert Stine 2013-03-29 ALERT: Before you purchase, check
with your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that you select the
correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for
each title, including customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID, provided
by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products.
Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included
when purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson; check with the
seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or
purchase a used book with an access code, the access code may have been redeemed
previously and you may have to purchase a new access code. Access codes Access
codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of
being either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller
prior to purchase. -- In Statistics for Business: Decision Making and Analysis,
authors Robert Stine and Dean Foster of the University of Pennsylvania's Wharton
School, take a sophisticated approach to teaching statistics in the context of
making good business decisions. The authors show students how to recognize and
understand each business question, use statistical tools to do the analysis, and
how to communicate their results clearly and concisely. In addition to providing
cases and real data to demonstrate real business situations, this text provides
resources to support understanding and engagement. A successful problem-solving
framework in the 4-M Examples (Motivation, Method, Mechanics, Message) model a
clear outline for solving problems, new What Do You Think questions give students
an opportunity to stop and check their understanding as they read, and new
learning objectives guide students through each chapter and help them to review
major goals. Software Hints provide instructions for using the most up-to-date
technology packages. The Second Edition also includes expanded coverage and
instruction of Excel® 2010.
Combined Sciences Revision Guide for AQA Mike Wooster 2017-07-06 Revision is
serious business... and we're serious about revision. Inside this Revision Guide
you'll find everything you need to succeed in the new GCSE 9-1 Science
examinations. It is packed full of tips and tasks to make sure you really know and
understand the key revision points. Written by Science experts and combined with
gcse-exam-papers-on-astronomy-2014

cutting edge technology to help you revise on-the-go, you can: * Use the free,
personalised digital revision planner and get stuck into the quick tests to check
your understanding * Download our free revision cards which you can save to your
phone to help you revise on the go * Implement 'active' revision techniques giving you lots of tips and tricks to help the knowledge sink in Snap it! Read it,
snap it on your phone, revise it...helpsyou retain key facts Nail it! Examiner
tips to help you get better grades Stretch it! Support for the really tough stuff
that will get you higher grades The perfect companion... GCSE 9-1 Science Practice
Book * 100s of practice questions * Exam techniques explained * Matches 9-1
specification
The Effective Teaching of Secondary Science John Parkinson 2014-06-03 The
Effective Teaching of Secondary Science encourages the trainee teacher to develop
effective skills for teaching science to secondary school pupils. The
comprehensive coverage of topics and issues provides good foundations for trainee
teachers who are encouraged to test and evaluate different techniques. Practical
advice is offered in areas such as lesson planning, the preparation of worksheets,
planning practical activities and safety in the laboratory. The book also
discusses the use of information technology as well as multicultural and gender
issues and the teaching of pupils with special needs. Much of the work covered is
undepinned by areas of educational research such as educational theory and
psychology and sociology of education. Information on the requirements of the
national curriculum and on post-16 science courses is given and includes a number
of assessment techniques for the problematic area of assessing science attainment
target 1.
The impact of spending cuts on science and scientific research Great Britain:
Parliament: House of Commons: Science and Technology Committee 2010-03-25 The
pressure to be seen to be making cuts across the public sector is threatening to
undermine both the Government's good record on investment in science and the
economic recovery. Whilst the contribution of a strong domestic science base is
widely acknowledged, methodological problems with quantifying its precise value to
the economy mean that it is in danger of losing out in Whitehall negotiations.
Scientists are under increasing pressure to demonstrate the impact of their work
and there is concern that areas without immediate technology applications are
being undervalued. The Committee believes the Government faced a strategic choice:
invest in areas with the greatest potential to influence and improve other areas
of spending, or make cuts of little significance now, but that will have a
devastating effect upon British science and the economy in the years to come.
Curriculum Reform in the European Schools Sandra Leaton Gray 2018-05-29 This book
is open access under a CC BY 4.0 license. This open access book examines the
modern role of the European School system within the European Union, at a time
when the global economy demands a new vision for contemporary education. The
European schools are currently in a state of crisis: their 60-year-old tradition
of bilingual and multilingual education is being strained by rapid EU expansion
and the removal of English speaking teachers as a result of Brexit. Their tried
and tested model of mathematics and science education has rapidly been overtaken
by new developments in pedagogy and assessment research, while recruitment and
retention of students and teachers has become increasingly fraught as European
member states review what they are, and what they are not, prepared to fund. The
authors draw on original and empirical research to assess the European Schools’
place in a new Europe where the entire post-war European Project is potentially at
risk. This well-researched volume will be of interest to practitioners working in
European schools as well as students and scholars of EU politics and international
education.
Advanced Problems in Mathematics Stephen Siklos 2020-10-09 This new and expanded
edition is intended to help candidates prepare for entrance examinations in
mathematics and scientific subjects, including STEP (Sixth Term Examination
Paper). STEP is an examination used by Cambridge Colleges for conditional offers
in mathematics. They are also used by some other UK universities and many
mathematics departments recommend that their applicants practice on the past
papers even if they do not take the examination.Advanced Problems in Mathematics
bridges the gap between school and university mathematics, and prepares students
for an undergraduate mathematics course. The questions analysed in this book are
all based on past STEP questions and each question is followed by a comment and a
full solution. The comments direct the reader's attention to key points and put
the question in its true mathematical context. The solutions point students to the
methodology required to address advanced mathematical problems critically and
independently.This book is a must read for any student wishing to apply to
scientific subjects at university level and for anyone interested in advanced
mathematics. This work was published by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant to a
Creative Commons license permitting commercial use. All rights not granted by the
work's license are retained by the author or authors.
IB Physics Course Book Michael Bowen-Jones 2014-01 The most comprehensive match to
the new 2014 Chemistry syllabus, this completely revised edition gives you
unrivalled support for the new concept-based approach, the Nature of science. The
only DP Chemistry resource that includes support directly from the IB, focused
exam practice, TOK links and real-life applications drive achievement.
Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Practice Book for All Boards Annabel Wall
2019-01-03 Practice makes perfect This Practice Book for GCSE 9-1 Spelling,
Punctuation and Grammar is designed to support you in the development of good exam
techniques, and provides a step-by-step guide through the new assessment
specifications. With loads of practice questions (and answers) for every topic,
and written by experienced teachers and revision experts - you can't go wrong! *
Improve your grades - 5% of the marks are for Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar in
English Literature, History, Geography and Religious Studies, as well as being
part of the English Language specification * Includes subject-specific question
styles similar to those you will meet in the exam * Work through lots of practice
questions written specifically for the new GCSE 9-1 course * Challenge yourself
with questions designed to get you better grades * Develop excellent exam
technique with exam tips and support to help you when the going gets tough! Do it!
Active practice to help you retain key facts Nail it! Examiner tips to help you
get better grades Work it! Exam questions broken down into manageable steps The
perfect companion... GCSE 9-1 Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Revision Guide *
Active revision to help the knowledge sink in * Make sure you really know and
understand the key revision points * Free revision planner app and revision cards
to help you revise on the go
Edexcel IGCSE Physics Brian Arnold 2009 "Written specifically for Edexcel's new
IGCSE Physics (from 2009) qualification in a clear and engaging style that
students will find easy to understand. This book includes a wide range of
activities and exercises for self-study, as well as examination style questions
and summaries to aid revision."--Publisher's description.
Astronomy Andrew Fraknoi 2017-12-19 Astronomy is written in clear non-technical
language, with the occasional touch of humor and a wide range of clarifying
illustrations. It has many analogies drawn from everyday life to help non-science
majors appreciate, on their own terms, what our modern exploration of the universe
is revealing. The book can be used for either aone-semester or two-semester
introductory course (bear in mind, you can customize your version and include only
those chapters or sections you will be teaching.) It is made available free of
charge in electronic form (and low cost in printed form) to students around the
world. If you have ever thrown up your hands in despair over the spiraling cost of
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astronomy textbooks, you owe your students a good look at this one. Coverage and
Scope Astronomy was written, updated, and reviewed by a broad range of astronomers
and astronomy educators in a strong community effort. It is designed to meet scope
and sequence requirements of introductory astronomy courses nationwide. Chapter 1:
Science and the Universe: A Brief Tour Chapter 2: Observing the Sky: The Birth of
Astronomy Chapter 3: Orbits and Gravity Chapter 4: Earth, Moon, and Sky Chapter 5:
Radiation and Spectra Chapter 6: Astronomical Instruments Chapter 7: Other Worlds:
An Introduction to the Solar System Chapter 8: Earth as a Planet Chapter 9:
Cratered Worlds Chapter 10: Earthlike Planets: Venus and Mars Chapter 11: The
Giant Planets Chapter 12: Rings, Moons, and Pluto Chapter 13: Comets and
Asteroids: Debris of the Solar System Chapter 14: Cosmic Samples and the Origin of
the Solar System Chapter 15: The Sun: A Garden-Variety Star Chapter 16: The Sun: A
Nuclear Powerhouse Chapter 17: Analyzing Starlight Chapter 18: The Stars: A
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Celestial Census Chapter 19: Celestial Distances Chapter 20: Between the Stars:
Gas and Dust in Space Chapter 21: The Birth of Stars and the Discovery of Planets
outside the Solar System Chapter 22: Stars from Adolescence to Old Age Chapter 23:
The Death of Stars Chapter 24: Black Holes and Curved Spacetime Chapter 25: The
Milky Way Galaxy Chapter 26: Galaxies Chapter 27: Active Galaxies, Quasars, and
Supermassive Black Holes Chapter 28: The Evolution and Distribution of Galaxies
Chapter 29: The Big Bang Chapter 30: Life in the Universe Appendix A: How to Study
for Your Introductory Astronomy Course Appendix B: Astronomy Websites, Pictures,
and Apps Appendix C: Scientific Notation Appendix D: Units Used in Science
Appendix E: Some Useful Constants for Astronomy Appendix F: Physical and Orbital
Data for the Planets Appendix G: Selected Moons of the Planets Appendix H:
Upcoming Total Eclipses Appendix I: The Nearest Stars, Brown Dwarfs, and White
Dwarfs Appendix J: The Brightest Twenty Stars Appendix K: The Chemical Elements
Appendix L: The Constellations Appendix M: Star Charts and Sky Event Resources
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